
HAVE YOUR POSTER PRINTED ON SITE!!! 
 
The 9th International Conference on the Welfare Assessment of Animals at Farm Level (WAFL) is 
pleased to make a special service available for all poster presenters!! 
 
Enjoy the convenience of having your poster printed on-site. You will find it directly at the conference venue 
without the hassle of traveling with your poster. 

Through this link, you have the possibility to purchase this service and send your poster directly to the 
Organizers for € 55,00: 

UPLOAD YOUR POSTER 

 

Once completed the procedure you will receive a receipt with a code: please bring this code with you at the 
Registration Desk at the meeting venue to collect your poster. 

PLEASE NOTE: You have TIME until Wednesday, August 20, to submit your poster for printing, which will be 
available for pickup, starting from August 30. 

 If you have any questions about this service, please email Customer Service at poster@ssdlab.it . 

 

 

https://www.ssdlab.it/categoria-prodotto/poster-printing-5/
mailto:poster@ssdlab.it

